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Fairfield County Commissioners Seek Meals on Wheels – Older Adult 

Alternatives of Fairfield County Board Members 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Board of Commissioners is accepting resumes 
and letters of interest for two vacancies on the Meals on Wheels – Older Adult 
Alternatives of Fairfield County Board of Trustees. The new volunteer board members 
will begin serving January 1, 2015. Meals on Wheels Board Members serve two year 
terms with a possibility of reappointment for additional terms. 
 
The Meals on Wheels Board meets the 4th Thursday of every month at 3:30 p.m. at the 
Olivedale Senior Center. Please submit resumes and letters of interest to Rachel Elsea 
by November 18, 2014. Those with at least five years of experience in the following 
areas of expertise are strongly encouraged to apply: experience in service to older 
adults, their families, and the community; experience in financial aspects of an agency 
as complex as Meals on Wheels; experience in a leadership position; as well as a 
passion for service.  As always, a passion to serve the older adult community is a must.  
 
The Commissioners will conduct interviews after the applications have been reviewed. 
 
For more information, please contact Rachel Elsea at relsea@co.fairfield.oh.us 
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